
 

 

 

 

 

 

Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 

May God's Name always be glorified.  

Greetings.  

Thank God, tent campaign #12 started.  Wendy 

and I just came back from a very blessed, 7 

days mission trip in the Odessa, TX area,  

Money for the lot is coming in.  We pray to 

give a good amount for down payment, before 

the end of September.  So far we are very close 

to $25,000.00, still way to go, but we are so 

grateful to all who sent an offering, with love, 

prayers, and sacrifice.  If some of you did not 

give yet, please consider it.  We really need 

your help in getting this land.  Thanks. 

We feel so encouraged, so we look at the future 

with a renewed hope and faith.  

Although we are donating backpacks, school items, 

and other goodies to needy people, the Gospel is the 

greatest gift for all mankind.  We will never neglect 

that message.  It is our first priority.  

We are blessed to have dear Christians helping from 

the USA. This is an extra encouragement from God, 

and we are so pleased.  

Others will come later on.  In fact, we are waiting 

for doctors, dentists, and hair stylists to come and 

bless this 

multitude of 

desperate and 

needy people.  

Yes, the tent  

is up by the train 

station in 

Cuauhtemoc 

city, for the 16th 

year in a row.  

Thank you so much, 

for making all this 

possible. 

With love, prayers and 

gratitude,  

 
Renato and Wendy 
www.citrmexico2.org 
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